December 8, 1966

Anadarko Production Company
P. O. Box 9317
Port Worth, Texas 76107

Attention: Mr. C. Bart May

Re: State L-16 #l
NW NW, 16-18-29
Loco Hills Pool

Dear Mr. May:

We are in receipt of Form C-115 and your letter con-
cerning the allowable on the subject well, However, accord-
ing to our file the well is still carried as Donnell Drilling
Company and until such time as we receive Form C-104 showing
a change of ownership all forms must be filed under their
name.

The allowable will be reassigned as soon as we receive
a corrected Form C-115 or Form C~104 changing the ownership
on this well.

If you have any questions concerning this matter we will
be happy to assist you in any way that we can.

Very truly yours,

0il Conservation Commisgion

W. A. Gressett
WAG/jw






